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Class Assembly 9.15-9.35 am 

Thursday 14th Jun Miss Ward 6B 

Mentions Assembly 2.55 pm 

Friday 15th June Classes 2A and 2B 

Friday 22nd June Classes 3A and 3B 

Class             Class Attendance 

Panthers 96.4% 

Penguins 84.7%  

Dolphins 98.6% 

Koalas 96.0%  

Zebras 90.0% 

Elephants 98.3% 

Giraffes 95.4% 

Toucans 93.9% 

Puffins 93.0% 

Tigers 90.8% 

Pandas 87.0% 

(w/e 8/6/18) 93.2% Target = 96% or above 

Class              Star of the Week 

Panthers Harry Beck 

Penguins Benjamin Harmsworth 

Dolphins Keaton Lindley 

Koalas Megan Errington 

Zebras Billy Green 

Elephants Mason Pulham 

Giraffes Reuben White 

Toucans Preston Guilfoyle 

Puffins Alexis Whiteley 

Tigers Malakai Dewberry 

Pandas Paul Wodi 

SPONSORED FITNESS CIRCUIT WITH JAMES KIRTON,  
GB OLYMPIC SWIMMER 

 

As part of our Sports Week we are very excited to be welcoming GB 
Olympic Swimmer James Kirton to School on Wednesday 27th June.  He 
will be leading a sponsored fitness circuit with all our children. The aim of 
the event is to inspire and encourage children to take up sport.  
 

Letters and sponsorship forms have gone out this week for your child to 
use to help raise money for the event. You can also sponsor your child by 
following this link: www.sportsforschools.org/event/WF922 . 
 

Much of the money raised will be used to buy sports equipment for school, 
while also supporting GB athletes (including Paralympic athletes). 
Please ensure that sponsorship forms and moneys are returned to your 

child’s class teacher on or before Wednesday, 04 July at the latest. 

ASSEMBLY 

CANCELLATION 
 

Unfortunately Class 4 

Assembly on 21st June 

has been cancelled. 

HEADLICE 
We have headlice in school, 
please could we ask that 
you support us with this 
problem.  It is 

recommended that parents should 
inspect their child’s head at least twice a 
week after washing and a great tip is to 
use conditioner every day for 1 week, 
combing through hair with a nit comb.  
Please could girls have their hair tied 
back.  Thank you for your support. 

NON-UNIFORM DAY  
MONDAY 18TH  JUNE 2018 

£1 to ‘WEAR GREEN’ 
We are having a non-uniform day on 

Monday 18th June in memory of Owen 
Wightman.  Pay £1 to come to school 

wearing something GREEN.  All proceeds 
are going to Brake, the 

Road Safety Charity. 

“DIAMOND DASH” CHALLENGE 
Letters will be going out this week about our “Diamond Dash” 

Challenge.  This will help us raise the profile of times tables within 
school, as we believe that times tables are the foundation to 

mathematical knowledge and are vital to the subject.  
 

Children will be encouraged to take the challenges regularly after 
practicing their skills in school and at home. 

 
There will be certificates given for each level of the challenge with 

badges also being presented to children who achieve Bronze, Silver 
and Gold challenges. 

WORLD CUP THEMED DINNER THURSDAY 14TH JUNE 
This Thursday we are having a World Cup Themed dinner. The menu will be: 

Hotdog with Wedges (vegetarian hotdogs available), Wedges topped with Vegetarian 
Chilli followed by Ice Cream Mousse 

(there will be no sandwich or Jacket potato choice on that day). 
If your child wishes to have the dinner please book and pay for it online. 


